POMPANO BEACH
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL

MEMORANDUM #20-002
DATE: February 24, 2020
TO: Planning and Zoning Board
FROM: Economic Development Council

SUBJECT: Usman Palm Aire project

At the Pompano Beach Economic Development Council meeting held on January 27, 2020 Mr. Joe Usman
presented a short power point presentation regarding his unique high tech multi-family design project for young
professionals in Palm Aire. The project is adjacent to Powerline Road and walking distance from restaurants,
banks, doctor’s office, etc.

Motion was made by Jay Ghanem to support the Usman Palm Aire Project. Motion seconded Jack
Rogerson. All voted in favor of the motion. Motion passed unanimously.
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Tom DiGiorgio Jr.
Chairman
Pompano Beach Economic Development Council
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